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A note to our Seniors: 

Hoping this Newsletter finds you all well!  I just wanted to say thank you for participating in the Town 

of Niagara Senior Program.  I hope you are all enjoying your time together spent at the Community 

Center.  It is my goal to offer you fun and informative experiences. Enhancing what we already do is a 

great priority and Im happy the participation has increased.    I encourage you to talk to Joe Proietti or 

myself with any concerns, new things you would like to see happen or just input on the current 

events.  I am always available to you.  Please call my cell phone at 716-390-8809, email at             

svirtuoso@townofniagara.com or my office number is 716-297-2150 ext. 136.  Please stay safe and 

healthy!  

Sylvia Virtuoso, Town Supervisor 
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Changes Are Coming 

There are several changes to our Easter Luncheon, Summer Picnic and Holiday Luncheon.  There will 

now be a charge of $5.00 per person for anyone attending these events.  As you know cost have been 

increasing and for us to be able to continue to have these events we need to charge everyone that 

comes.   

Also you will now have to come in and pick up a ticket and pre pay for each event.  This is due to the fact 

that people do not show up and this results in having to pay for them.  This will allow us to have a more 

accurate count when ordering from the caterer. 

Thank you for your understanding.  

Smartphones for Seniors 

The Town of Niagara Senior program will be offering several workshops on Smartphone for Seniors.  

They will include: 

 Android Phones for Seniors—May 10, 10am-12noon, at the Senior Center, 7000 Lockport Rd., Niag-

ara Falls 

 iPhones for Seniors—May 17, 10am-12noon, at the Senior Center, 7000 Lockport Rd., Niagara Falls 

Anyone interested should call Joe Proietti at 716-297-5342, ext. 203 

mailto:svirtuoso@townofniagara.com
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Contact Information 

Joe Proietti—Senior Citizens Director 

Calvin K. Richards Senior Center 

7000 Lockport Road, Niagara Falls, NY 

716-297-5243 

www.jproietti@townofniagara.com 

Town Board 2024 

Supervisor . . . . . . . . . . Sylvia Virtuoso 

Deputy Supervisor . . . Marc Carpenter 

Councilman. . . . . . . . . Charles Teixeria 

Councilman . . . . .  . . .  . . .  . Mike Lee 

Councilman . . . . . . .  . . . . . John Parks 

Town Clerk . . . . . . .  . . Melissa Cerrillo 

A Western New York Genealogical Society  

50th Anniversary Event 

Save Our Cemeteries Workshop 

Saturday July 13, 2024 - Attendance capped at 100 - Register by June 13, 2024 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO REGISTER, VISIT WNYGS.ORG 

HAVE QUESTIONS? CALL PETE AMES AT 716-297-4429 

 


